
You are invited to participate in an upcoming Barnegat Bay Funding Initiative 
Webinar Thursday, February 24 at 10 a.m. 
 
The link to registration is: 
www.jcnerr.org/education/coastaltraining/index.html  
 
The Department of Environmental Protection will discuss the source of funding, the 
criteria used to rank projects, the type of projects eligible for funding, followed by a 
Q&A session. We recommend Registrants to this highly informative event to include 
personnel given the responsibility to submit the ranking forms.  
 
For your convenience please find the "CALL FOR PROJECTS DESIGNED TO 
REMOVE POLLUTANTS THAT ADVERSELY IMPACT THE BARNEGAT BAY" 
linked here:  
http://www.nj.gov/dep/dwq/pdf/11BB_IUP.pdf 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Bay. 
 
 
 
Cindy W. Randazzo  
Director 
Office of Local Government Assistance  
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection  
401 E. State Street  
P.O. Box 402  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0402  
Office: 609-633-7700  
email: cindy.randazzo@dep.state.nj.us  
 


